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With regard to the land proposed at Mill Road, Wiggenhall St Germans,  I would like to register to 
address the Inspector please on 30 July.   
 
I would like to reiterate that the boundaries shown on the existing plans do not reflect the existing 
building line along Mill Road, as there are new properties situated all along the Road.  Further 
development in St Germans is ideal because the route into the town is by far the best route for quick 
and easy access with no queuing along any of the by passes, there is an excellent bus route, and 
amenities.  The site I propose is part of the older side to the village, closest to the majority of 
amenities.  The proposal is in line with the linear style of build in the village. 
 
However,  as mentioned in the original comments made, the site fronts a 17 acre  site which would 
be available should it be deemed acceptable. 
 
Many thanks 
Mrs S Winter 
 


